Submitted on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 - 11:33am Submitted by anonymous user: 172.70.126.90 Submitted values are:

==Committee Requested==

Committee: Audit, Finance & Administration Committee

==Requestor Information==

Name of Individual: Max Warmuth

Name of Organization: Garda Canada Security Corporation "GardaWorld"

Contact Number: 416-272-9365

Email Address: max.warmuth@garda.com

Mailing Address: GardaWorld

54 Centennial Parkway North

Suite 200 Hamilton, ON L8E 1H6

Reason(s) for delegation request: GardaWorld is presently banned from doing business with the City of Hamilton due to an active litigation between the City and Primary Response Inc, a security company that was acquired by GardaWorld in January of 2018. The issue that precipitated the claim by the City occurred prior to this acquisition, and as such is being handled by the insurance company for the previous owners of Primary Response. As the largest security provider in Hamilton, we seek consideration to have this ban lifted so GardaWorld can once again bid on City contracts. We believe we can offer the City a superior value proposition through our size, scale, and local capability.

Will you be requesting funds from the City? No Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No